
From: Oliver, Jesse D
To: Jo Trizila
Cc: Gonzalez-Kurz, C.C.
Subject: Re: Redistricting - District 12
Date: Friday, February 25, 2022 9:59:16 AM

Ms. Trizila,
One of the Commission's goals is to work to minimize the impact of on residents of changes
caused by required redistricting.  As you are aware from your work on the task force, there are
many competing interests and issues that come to bear on such efforts.  Your comments and
those of your neighbors are well taken and will be given due consideration as we attempt to
move through our tasks.

Thanks again for sharing your concerns and especially your interest in the work of the
Commission.
Jesse

From: Jo Trizila < >
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 4:35 PM
To: Oliver, Jesse D <jesse.oliver@dallascityhall.com>
Subject: RE: Redistricting - District 12
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Thank you, Mr. Oliver.  I served on the Confederate Monument task force and am in my final term as
an Arts & Culture commissioner – so I get what a mammoth job you all have. So, in advance, thank
you for your service.
 
I do think if our neighborhood association were split in two it would be catastrophic for our
neighborhood.  My parents live in Highlands North and would also be impacted.  As you probably
know, neighborhood associations, historically, don’t work well with one another, unfortunately.
 
I trust you, as chairman, will take this into consideration.
 
Again, thank you for your service.
 
Jo Trizila
 
Jo Trizila
TrizCom Public Relations
www.TrizCom.com
Office: 972-247-1369
Cell/Text: 214-232-0078
Email: 
 



 
 
 
 
 

From: Oliver, Jesse D <jesse.oliver@dallascityhall.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 4:10 PM
To: Jo Trizila < >
Subject: Re: Redistricting - District 12
 
Ms. Trizila,
Thank you for your input. I appreciate your concern and will keep it in mind.
Jesse Oliver

From: Jo Trizila < >
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 6:46 AM
To: dallasredistricting12@gmail.com <dallasredistricting12@gmail.com>; Oliver, Jesse D
<jesse.oliver@dallascityhall.com>; Ragsdale, Diane <diane.ragsdale@dallascityhall.com>; Neerman,
Jonathan <jonathan.neerman@dallascityhall.com>
Subject: Redistricting - District 12
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Chairman Oliver, Vice-Chair Ragsdale and Commissioner Neerman, 
 
I am a resident of District 12 (Address). As a concerned resident and voter, I ask you to consider placing
the new district 12 line along Preston Ridge Trail instead of Campbell Road. 
 
If the new District 12 line is placed on Campbell Road, two different HOAs will be separated (Campbell
Green HOA and Highlands North HOA). We depend on our HOA to disseminate important neighborhood
matters, city council updates and much more. I can't imagine the chaos and confusion this would cause.
Additionally, Campbell Green Recreation Center is an important part of our neighborhood and sits right on
Campbell Road. 
 
If the new District 12 boundary line is placed along Preston Ridge Trail, Campbell Green HOA and
Highlands North HOA will stay together. Please do not use Campell as the new district 12 line. Please do
not separate our HOAs and please keep Campbell Green Recreation Center in District 12 with the entire
Campbell Green HOA.
 
Please keep the geographic integrity of Campbell Green and Highlands North neighborhoods by NOT
placing the new redistricting line along Campbell. 
 
I appreciate your consideration, 
 
 
 

Jo Trizila



 
TrizCom Public Relations & Pitch PR
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